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2008/APR/15/TUE 11:31 AM  FAA DEN-ADO FAX No, 3033421260 P. 007

Ms. Linda Bruce

Federal Aviation Administration
Denver Alrports District Office
26805 E. 68 Ave.

Suite 224

Denver, CO 80249

Dear Ms. Bruce,

We live at Parker Road and Belleview. The proposed changes in the air traffic patterns
would negatively affect our quality of life. We occasionally are aware of noise now from
planes, but sxmply because we haven’t made formal complaints, we are not happy about
the existing noise. Any additional traffic over our homes would be totally unacceptable.

When we selected and purchased our home, we deliberately chose an area away from
Centennial Airport. Now, there is a threat of sending more aircraft directly over our
homes. This clearly, is not an acceptable option for the hundreds of homes in the path of
the new proposed routes.

In addition, we are against recommendations 3, 4 and 5 suggcstcd by the FAA. We
request that the preferential runway be used more frequently to reduce the number of
flights over our neighborhood.

Sincerely;
M Louise %;zxer

5245 S Fraser St
- Aurora,.CO_80015. .
303-627-8882




